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The Hull Savoyards have started the new season which involves a condensed production of
Gilbert and Sullivan’s Utopia Limited in November and a full production of The Mikado in June
2014. 

  

  

The Society as always would like to welcome new members and at present are particularly inte
rested in any tenors
that would like to sing and perform in The Mikado. We can guarantee some hard work but an
enjoyable and satisfying experience at rehearsals and in taking part in a production. Rehearsals
are on a Thursday evening and anyone interested and requiring further information should
contact the Secretary on 01482 876918 or email 
secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk
.

  

  

 Volunteers that can contribute toward stage sets, costumes, assist with lighting, work
backstage or front of house are also more than welcome.
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